
                                                  28 Livingston Avenue, Roseland, New Jersey 07068 

 
   OUR LADY OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 

  

HOLY MASS SCHEDULE 
 

DAILY MASS:  8:45 AM 
SATURDAY: 8:45 AM  

5:00 PM (VIGIL) 
SUNDAY: 8:00 AM 

10:00 AM 
12:00 NOON 

 
8:00 AM Mass is also available livestreamed 

 

CONFESSIONS: Following the  
SATURDAY 8:45 AM MASS 
Other times by appointment 

 

For BAPTISM and WEDDING 
Please contact the Parish Office.  

 

OFFICE HOURS: 
Monday-Thursday 9:00AM-4:00PM;  

appointments requested   
CLOSED ON FRIDAY 

 

CHURCH HOURS:   
Monday-Friday 7:00AM-3:00PM 

Saturday 8:00AM-6:00PM 
Sunday 7:00AM-3:00PM 

 
 

PARISH OFFICES: 973-226-7288 

FAITH FORMATION: 973-226-5251  

PARISH FAX  973-403-8871 

PARISH WEBSITE www.olbs.org 

TO CONTACT US BY EMAIL:  
 

 Msgr. Christopher J. Hynes, Pastor                         
 msgr.chris@olbs.org       

                
Fr. Stefano Hong, Parochial Vicar 

frstefano@olbs.org    
 

 Suzanne Pennell, Director of Faith Formation 
suzanne@olbs.org 

 
Elaine Styles, Assistant Director of Faith Formation 

Elaine@olbs.org      
                    

Donald Pennell, Director of Music  
don@olbs.org 

 
Jim Cochran, Facilities & Sacristan 

Jim@olbs.org 
 

Patty Braga, Pastoral Associate for Administration   
patty@olbs.org                      



Alberta Parisi, Linda Fullerton, Lucas Villarosa, Susie, Alain, Elie, June, 
Roger, Patrick, Andrew Boyle, David, Anne Murray, Annemarie 
Magnoppi, Special Intention, Jeff, Terance Glynn, Peter C., Clara H, 
Barbara L, Ceclia, Robert, Sammy, Barbara R., Eileen, Dorothy, J.V., 
Ernesto DeGuzman, Kosta Tsanakos, Sr. Therese Ganly, Edmund 
Gerard Sherry, Bernice Baker, Joanne J., Joanne M, Jacob Berard, 
Marie, Tommy R., Bobbi Dugas, Michael, Dana, Cathy Bianco, Lynn 
Murray, Bill Murray, Aiden, Ceil, Richard, John, Richard Terranova, 
Denis, Fred, Antoinette Rogers, Dale, Joyce, Claire, Carol, Lucas, Kevin,  
Judith,  Special Intention,  Angelo,  Angela, Jerry, Russ,  Rich G., 
Christine, John Nelson, Sandra, John Horan, Sylvia, Jaclyn. 

WE ASK YOUR PRAYERS FOR THE FOLLOWING MEN 
AND WOMEN WHO ARE SERVING OUR COUNTRY IN 

THE ARMED FORCES: Capt. Joseph Thomer, USAF;  CPL 
Joseph M. Venutolo (LaRiccia), US Marine Corps; Matt 

Tolliver, US Coast Guard; Capt. Bill Morgan, LCPL; CPL. Michael Festa, 
US Marine Corps; LCPL Daniel Veltre, US Marine Corps; LT Dylan 
Pennell, US Navy; Stephen, US Navy;  Capt. Aaron Farley, USAF;  Lt. 
Calan Farley, USAF; PVT Brandon Blanco, US Army, NJN Guard and for 
all those involved in conflicts throughout the world and their families. 

Rest in Peace 
                Peter Sova.  

 
Saturday,  June 25 
The Immaculate Heart of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
8:45 am                                                  Frances Tesoriero 
5:00 pm                                      Susan & George Hauser 
                                                                                                          
Sunday,  June 26 
13th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00 am                                 Cadet Christopher Morgan  
10:00 am                Frank J. Desiderio, 5th Anniversary 
12:00 pm                                     Dorothy Ann Leonardo  
 
Monday,  June 27 
Weekday 
8:45 am                            Mr. & Mrs. Robert Courter               
        
Tuesday,  June 28 
Saint Irenaeus, Bishop and Martyr                                 
8:45 am                                                     Virginia Carrera 
 
Wednesday,  June 29 
Saints Peter & Paul, Apostles 
8:45 am                                         Raymond Hanbury, Jr.                                           
 
Thursday,  June 30 
Weekday 
8:45 am                                                   Marie LoMonaco                                                                                                 
  
Friday,  July 1 
Weekday 
8:45 am                                                          Curtis Hatley 
  
Saturday,  July 2 
Weekday 
8:45 am                               Special Remembrance Mass                                                                          
5:00 pm                                                           Louis DeBell 
                                                                                                           
Sunday,  July 3                   
14th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00 am                                               Msgr. Louis Fimiani 
10:00 am                                         Kathy O’Boyle Henry 
12:00  pm                                                        Jean LaVista 

This week the Bread & Wine is for  
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Courter.  

  

Sunday June 26, 2022 

Sunday June 26 Readings 

Reading I: I Kings 19: 16b, 19-21 
Elijah starts his journey home only to meet his eventual 
successor Elisha.  Elisha then abandons the companion-
ship of his parents and easy access to food, ready to  
follow Elijah as his mentor. 

Reading II: Galatians 5: 1, 13-18 
The freedom Christ offers us is not to be confused with 
license.  It is instead freedom from the law and all its 
material observances. 

The Gospel:  Luke 9: 51-62 
There is cost attached to discipleship.  Jesus uses        
hyperbole contained in the two proverbs He cites to get 
His listeners’ attention.  The cost is our taking on a     
totally new outlook on life, paired with an authentic   
detachment from the goods of the world. 



FOOD DRIVE – Despite the challenges we all face with the Covid 
virus, the OLBS food drive continues in order to support the food 
pantry at Blessed Sacrament Church, Newark.   
Thank you to everyone who donated this week to the food drive.   
                                                                                         
     Please mark your calendars for the upcoming dates:   
 

July 9th & 10th 
 

Items always needed include: cereal, peanut butter, jelly,         
tomato sauce, mac & cheese, canned meats, canned tuna, pasta, 
canned fruits, juice, Parmalat milk, powdered milk.  Cash          
donations are also accepted, by indicating FOOD DRIVE on the 
envelope. 

We would like to thank the Roseland Post Office for holding a 
food drive in support of our recent monthly food collection.       

Because of their generous efforts we delivered on May 15th two 
additional full carloads of food to Blessed Sacrament in   Newark.                     

Thank you!  

Registration for the 2022 – 2023 Faith    

Formation   program is ongoing. Please 

check our website, www.olbs.org, and    

follow link to Faith Formation. There 

you will find registration forms and    

information about our classes and     

sacraments.   Register soon! 

                             Mission Appeal 2022 
                        (Archdiocese of Imphal, India) 
                                    This Weekend 
The mission Diocese of Imphal in Northeast India is home to 34 
tribes of Mongolian origin. The first Catholic baptism in the diocese 
was recorded in 1952. The Catholic population has grown up to 1, 
01283 now. The diocese has 45 parishes, and 8 Mission Centers, 
174 priests including 114 indigenous tribal priests. The growth of 
the Church has always been accompanied by various challenges 
and persecutions during the past decades. Between1990 – 2001, 
six of our young and dynamic missionaries were killed for           
witnessing the gospel. 
  

Besides direct evangelization, the Church is actively involved in the 
everyday life of the people through other forms of apostolate like 
education, health care, self-help program, rehabilitation of the sick, 
drug addicts and the orphans. Much remains to be done for this 
interior and underdeveloped region through your participation and 
generous support.   

 

In spite of the many challenges, missionary efforts are yielding an 
increase in vocation to priesthood and religious life. The proceeds 
of the 2022 Mission appeal will be used for providing food, safe 
drinking water facilities, primary education of tribal girls and 
health care for the rural tribal population in the newly              
established parish of St. John in Nungba.   
 
Thank you for your generous support for the implementation of 
this humanitarian project. Thank you Rev. Jose Manjakunnel   for 
representing archdiocese of Imphal and for speaking at all      
masses.  
  
“Not all of us can do great things. But we can do small things with 

great love” 
     St. Mother Teresa. 

SAVE THE DATE: 

 SATURDAY OCTOBER 15TH 

INTERNATION NIGHT  

Summer Message from Monsignor Christopher Hynes 
 

Dear Parishioners: 
Summer officially began on June 21 and, during this time of 
year, we have our minds set on some well-deserved rest and 
vacation. Fr. Stefano will leave tomorrow June 27 and return at 
the end of July to visit his family in Korea and attend a        
Conference on Marriage Encounter in California.  I will travel 
in August to New England for retreat and vacation.  At some of 
the Masses this summer there will be no music when Don & 
Suzanne Pennell take vacation time off.  
 

Here at the parish, we have concluded the “academic” year and, 
thankfully, in spite of a serious third Omicron variant that    
arrived in Advent and continued through February, we         
accomplished many of our goals for the year.  At this point in 
the calendar, the staff and I will spend some significant time 
assessing our work over the past year, while looking to improve 
how we serve the parish studying the upcoming year. 
 

I am especially thankful for our new Faith Formation team as 
we returned to in-seat religious classes and for our newly     
developed curriculum for the Confirmation program.  We    
concluded the Archdiocesan Synod process and learned many 
helpful insights from the participants. I will invite the           
participants to return in October and have a conversation on the 
sessions and how they may be more involved in the life of the 
parish. 
 

I hope and pray that all of our parishioners have a pleasant and 
restful summer.  I respectfully also ask you to remember to   
continue your support of Our Lady of the Blessed Sacrament 
when you are traveling.  
 

Sincerely yours,  
Monsignor Chris    

http://www.olbs.org


Some book suggestions from Our Sunday Visitor: https://www.osv.com/ 
 
Preschoolers: 
              “Animal Folk Tales of America” by Tony Palazzo 
              “James Harriot's Treasury for Children”  Macmillan young Listeners 
              “How to heal a broken wing” by Bob Grahm 
              “In the Forest” by Marie Hall Ets 
Young Children:  
              “The Princess and the Goblin” by George MacDonald 
              “The Children’s Homer” by Padraic Colum 
              “The Penderwicks” by Jeanne Birdsall 
               “First Farm in the Valley” by Anna Pellowski 
Tweens: 
               “Anne of Green Gables’ by L.M. Montgomery 
               “The Hobbit” by J.R.R. Tolkien 
               “Where the Red Fern Grows” by Wilson Rawls 
               “A View from Saturday” by E.L. Konigsburg 
Teens:  
               “The Hiding Place’ by Corrie Ten Boom 
               “The Lord of the Rings” J.R.R. Tolkien 
               “The Odyssey” by Homer 
                “The Great Divorce” by C.S. Lewis 

  SPECIAL REMEMBRANCE MASS           
July 2, 2022 

Kathleen Kaczynski 
Charles T. Hennigan 
Prayers and Protection for unborn babies and their families 
Theresa Burke 
Timothy Caldwell 
Joan Tolan 
Monica Fengya 
Dorchak and Meehan Families 
Canzanella and Goeller Families 
Charles & Jane Seelinger 
Liliane Antaki 
Antaki Family 
Elie Zaloum 
Anne Saporito 
Thanksgiving for our priests & prayers for more Holy Priests 
Emily Dorothy Critchley 
Salvatore L. Antieri 
Nancy Antieri Fabian 
Bernice Musto 
Mrs. Gaetana Di Chiara 
Caleb James Robinson 
Arthur Marano 
Mabel DeCastro 

One way to keep your children engaged in the joy of 
summer reading is to create relaxing spaces and exciting 
opportunities to enjoy a great book. Here are a few ideas 
to spark your creativity! 
  
1) Encourage your children to read aloud to younger 
siblings or the family pet! This will help build fluency and 
confidence, especially in more reluctant readers. 
  
2) Keep boxes around the house (especially in the cozy 
corners) with a variety of books from the library, adding in 
new books from time to time. 
  
3) Plan a picnic and encourage everyone to bring a book 
to enjoy in the shade after lunch. 
  
4) Build a fort outside for readers to relax in (blankets and 
lawn chairs make for dreamy outdoor reading spaces). 
  
5) Serve up smoothies or lemonade before encouraging 
your children to find a peaceful spot to sip, read, and 
relax. 
  
6) Set up the tent for an evening of flashlight reading. 
  
7) Select a read-aloud to share around a bonfire. 



Spiritual Concerns Ministry:  
 
 

First Saturday Devotion  
 

following the 8:45 AM Mass on  
July 2, 2022.  

Confession is offered after Mass.  
 

We will say the Fatima prayer,  
rosary and have Exposition of the  

Blessed Sacrament. 
 
Also, if you haven’t already,   
 

Please join us after Daily Mass,   
Monday-Friday, as we pray  

the Rosary and the  
Divine Mercy Chaplet. 

           All are welcome to join. 

Respect Life Crisis Contact Information 24/7 
All calls and emails are Confidential. 
 
Are you facing an unexpected pregnancy? 
Are you in need of healing for the pain from abortion? 
Are you searching for support regarding end of life is-
sues? 
You are not alone. 
 
Contact Cheryl A. Riley, Dir. of Respect Life 
cheryl.riley@rcan.org / 973-497-4350  

God of all goodness, You have en-
trusted us with the gift of life. Help us 
to appreciate the gift that life is. Send 
your strength to all those who defend 
life. May Your Holy Spirit touch the 
hearts of those who are tempted to 
choose the way of death rather than 
life. Grant that Your people may       
always be a sign of love in the world. 
Amen.  

This time of year, many priests are  
celebrating the anniversary 

of their ordination.  
Our very own Monsignor Chris Hynes  

celebrated 30 years on May 30. 
There is a prayer located  
in the inside back cover 

PRAYER FOR VOCATIONS 
GOD OUR FATHER WHO WILLS 
THAT ALL MEN BE SAVED  AND 
COME TO THE KNOWLEDGE  OF 
YOUR TRUTH, WE BEG YOU TO 
SEND LABORERS INTO YOUR     
HARVEST AND GRANT THEM GRACE 
TO SPEAK YOUR WORD WITH ALL 
BOLDNESS SO THAT YOUR WORD 
MAY SPREAD AND BE GLORIFIED 
AND ALL NATIONS MAY KNOW YOU 
THE ONLY GOD AND HIM WHOM 
YOU HAVE SENT, JESUS CHRIST 
YOUR SON OUR LORD. AMEN. 



  WEEKLY COLLECTION 
June 18th & 19h 

COLLECTION        $5,162.00 

 CANDLE REVENUE 
   

       $164.00 

Our parish Annual Appeal goal is within reach. Will 
you help us reach it? We need your help! We are 
only $13,245 away!  
If you haven’t already done so please make a 
pledge. 


